PUBLIC NOTICE

TOWN OF WORTH
COOK COUNTY, ILLINOIS

Notice is hereby given to the residents of Worth Township that the 2024-2025
Supervisor’s Annual Report is available for public inspection. The Supervisor’s Annual
Report is conveniently posted on the bulletin board outside the Clerk’s office at the Town
Hall, 11601 S. Pulaski, Alsip, IL. The Supervisor’s Annual Report is also available for
public inspection on the Worth Township website.

Worth Township does not discriminate on the basis of handicap status in the admission or
access to or treatment or employment in, its program and activities. Worth Township has
been designated to coordinate compliance with the non-discrimination requirements of
the State of Illinois.

Published this 15th day of April, 2025

Eamon J. McMahon
Worth Township Clerk



